## **City Clerk**

From:

Michelle Stevenson <michelle@nmgutters.com>

Sent:

Sunday, November 10, 2024 9:18 PM

To:

City Clerk

Cc:

Johnson, Myron (DNR); mackinacwoodworks@yahoo.com; Kevin Lewis

Subject:

**NMSG Permit** 

**Attachments:** 

City Permit - Armour House.pdf

Good morning, Danielle.

I am writing because we ran into an issue this evening. We had planned to be on the island 11/11 - 11/13/2024 to perform a gutter installation at 6658 Huron Rd. We had applied for and been approved for a state park permit, travelling from British Landing. We were contacted Sunday evening by Arnold's informing us that they are going to the coal dock, now causing us to have to travel through the city.

It is my understanding that Matt will be contacting someone to try and assist us with this. I am attaching our permit request, I can pay for the permit fee by credit card, if needed. We are hoping that we are able to get an emergency permit, if that is a possibility.

I'm not sure what else to do. We have already made reservations for our crew. We do not have time to come back until maybe December. Please contact me for additional information or any questions at (989) 302-6285.

Thank you,

Michelle Northern Michigan Seamless Gutters (989) 281-1066 www.nmgutters.com